John Shevlin
Thu 3/23/2023 7:00 AM

Good mornihg-

The guidelines reference on page 4 that “Outdoor dining areas can only be built within a street with a posted speed limit of twenty-five (25)
miles per hour or less.” This is what has been established in other guidelines that I'have seen in other communities. | can add other heavier
barriers/planters for protection but this will not be “crash-worthy”. Must remember that we are requiring the set-ups to be readily
removable for significant storms, special events etc. In many cases the outdoor dining area may be blocked by adjacent parking or sidewalk
or landscaped islands. With dining on the sidewalk areas these areas are not barricaded by crash worthy barriers.

Here are examples of planters that are added to the guidelines.
https://static.grainger.com/rp/s/is/image/Grainger/3YMC5_AS01?$adapimg$&hei=536&wid=536
https://static.grainger.com/rp/s/is/image/Grainger/39UN40 AAQ1?SadapimgS&hei=536&wid=536

| will send over revised guideline.

John
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